Lack of Credit Score Report Explanation

Date

RE:  I-944 Declaration of Self-Sufficiency

To whom it may concern:

The letter relates to Part 3, Item 11, “Credit Report and Score.”   I have just moved to the United States recently, and therefore I do not have a credit record and thus the credit agencies will not generate a credit report, and the credit agencies have refused to send a letter that states that I do not have a credit report.  Please see the screenshot below verifying that I cannot generate a credit report.







INSERT SCREENSHOT FROM CREDIT BUREAU SHOWING NO DATA FOUND
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To support my claim of creditworthiness, I am enclosing 14 months of my apartment rent bills with payment receipts from Brazil.

Thank you for understanding the impossibility of providing a credit report at this moment.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact my husband (U.S. citizen) at (111) 222-1234 or JohnSmith@gmail.com  .

Sincerely,


Jane Smith
(Beneficiary)
